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Dear West Park Families 
 
I hope that you are all keeping well and enjoying the start of December as we move into the 
festive season (although this has been apparent in some shops since early October).  We have a 
particularly naughty elf in our home.  I have no doubt that prolonging his antics through to 
Christmas Eve will test our creative skills! 
 
I am delighted that our Epraise system has started so positively and pupils across all year groups 
have been accumulating Epraise points this term.  Our Epraise shop is now set to open to allow 
pupils to spend their points if they so wish. 
 
The Epraise shop will open after school on Monday 5th December and close on Wednesday 14th 
December.  There are a range of items and experiences for pupils to purchase.  These will be 
added to and amended when the Epraise shop opens each term.  
 
Please congratulate your child on their efforts this term and have a positive build up to the 
Christmas holidays. 
 
Take care. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 
 
 
 

 


